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TO:  All Local, State, Federal and International Agencies 
FROM:  Robert Ford, Director of Operations 
RE:  COVID-19 Update from NDATF 
DATE:  March 16, 2020 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
With the unfolding events related to COVID-19 (Coronavirus), I wanted to personally reach out and 
reassure you that the National Dangerous Animal Task Force is in an essential personnel operating mode 
and committed to assisting and supporting government agencies through our services. 
 
Our training division is only available through eLearning service and all live classroom training, both 
domestic and international is canceled until further notice. You can reach a training representative at: 
+1 (682) 274-3887, via email at info.ndatf.gov@gmx.us. 
 
We understand that the uncertainty of this situation may present your agency with unusual challenges. 
 
We are firmly committed to providing you with the best service possible. Thank you so much for the 
trust you put in us and I wish you and your family health and safety. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Robert Ford 
Director of Operations 
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